
Scituate Beach Commission 
Meeting Minutes from August 8th, 2017 
Jenkins Recreation Department, North Scituate 
 
Attendees: 
Nancy Fay (SMC Chair), Steven Tripp (SBC) Danielle Taleas (SBC), Paula 
Elsmore (SBC) Joe Dufour (Shade System Representative) 
 
I. Meeting called to order by D. Taleas at 7:36 p.m. and P. Elsmore second that 
motion, followed by a unanimous vote from the group. 
 
II.  N. Fay motioned to approve meeting minutes from June 13th, 2017, followed 
by a unanimous vote from the group. Meeting minutes from July 11th, 2017, will 
be reviewed next meeting. 
 
III. New business: 

 Shade System representative discussed plans for shade structures on 
Egypt and Peggotty 

 New recycle bin replacement request for beaches  

 Beach entry point cleanup 

 SBC budget requests for 2017-2018 

 Beach sticker revenue/complaints out-of-town stickers 
 
IV. Project updates: 

 DPW report- S. Tripp will be reported on next meeting 

 CPC reviewed dates 
 
V. Old business:  

 Follow up with local beach groups outside of the commission 

 Communication about beach closings and construction 
 

VI. Misc. 

 Communication board on our page 

 Rec. Department overseeing projects; request for meeting 
 
VII. Meeting motioned to adjourn at 8:55 p.m. by D. Taleas and second by S. 
Tripp and then resulting in a unanimous vote from the group. 
 

 


